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On April 22, 2024, representatives of the Mejlis held a meeting with the Chairman of the
Committee on Regional Policy and                                      Self-Government of the Parliament
of Georgia Kakha Kakhishvili, and members of the committee.

During the meeting, Kakhi Kakhishvili introduced the activities carried out to organize the
activities of local self-government bodies in Georgia and strengthen the legislative basis for
these activities, and also noted the great interest of the Parliament of Georgia in
intensifying inter-parliamentary relations with Turkmenistan.

Representatives of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan introduced the system of local self-
government of Turkmenistan, the activities carried out in the Mejlis of Turkmenistan to
strengthen the legislative basis of their activities. At the end of the meeting, the parties
exchanged views on issues of interest. 

The delegation’s familiarization visit to Georgia continues.
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